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Medical College for Wemen & Hospital
Plot-4, Road-8/9, Sector-1

Uttara Model Town, Dhaka-1230
BANGLADESH

RE: Medical Board of California - Recognition

Dear Principal (Prof.)(Dr.) Ara:

The Medical Board of California (Board) has received and reviewed documentation submitted by the

University of Dhaka, Medical College for Women & Hospital for consideration of possible recognition by
the Board.

The Board has determined that University of Dhaka, Medical College for Women & Hospital meets the
criteria for recognition pursuant to California Code of Regulations, Title 16, Division, Section
1314.1(a)(1). Graduates of MCWH are now eligible to apply for a California Postgraduate Training
Authorization Letter (PTAL) or a Physician’s and Surgeon’s Certificate.

The Board will add University of Dhaka, Medical College for Women & Hospital, to its list of
recognized medical schools on the Board’s Web site:
(http://www.mbe.ca.gov/applicant/schools _recognized.html).

Sincerely,

foig chtt—
Curtis J. Worden
Chief of Licensing
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